
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WE’RE NOW AT THE HALFWAY POINT IN THIS OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE 

HEARD FROM YOU YET? FRIDAY IS THE ACTUAL DATE, THE 17TH. IT WOULD BE A GREAT 

ENCOURAGEMENT TO GET YOUR LETTER ON FRIDAY AND HELP US CELEBRATE GOD’S 

GOODNESS FOR 54 YEARS.  

[DENNIS – EMAIL]  Hello, I have listened to WRVM for many years and provided support for your 

efforts as I think that you are providing a valuable service to the Lord. I like your teaching programs that 

you put on during the day such as "Thru the Bible" as well as the evening.  Since I have retired I have been 

able to listen to you during the day as well as in the evenings. I think that you have a very good weekend 

program and especially enjoy listening to "Prophecy Today" on Saturday with updates on happenings in the 

holy land and the lands around it.  There is much happening in that area that you don't hear about on most 

other media. Moody Church on Sundays along with Songs of the Night are also favorites that have taught 

me a lot over the years. And last but not least I enjoy your format of Christian music that you provide. 

Happy Birthday! 

[MARIE & GARY – LISTENING TO WMVM GOODMAN/IRON MOUNTAIN] We are so thankful 

for WRVM in so many ways...the Word of God is taught by many teachers, song request time, 

fantastic bus tours, live concerts in the greater WRVM listening area that we are able to attend & 

the Managers Desk that keeps us informed with all kinds of information. You are a true blessing 

to us and many others. May God continue to bless you & countless others through you ministry. 

[PAMELA – BRILLION] Hello WRVM Staff, It's September and that means Letter Month!  That also 

means that Fall is upon us and we will soon see God's painted beauty of the changing leaves. I want to 

thank you again for WRVM and all that it offers - music, programs, children's ministry, news, humor, 

weather temps near and far, mission news, financial suggestions, inspiration, and more. I am grateful that 

you don't hold a telethon to raise funds for the station, and that you depend on the hearts of the listeners and 

God's blessings to continue to broadcast.  Each time you have a need, even if I can't give more, I can surely 

pray for your needs to be met.  God hears our prayers! My continued prayers to WRVM and its operations, 

and to the staff for health, encouragement and discernment as you continue in the ministry of broadcasting.  

YOUR LETTERS ARE A GREAT ENCOURAGEMENT TO US. THANK YOU FOR KEEPING US IN 

YOUR PRAYERS AND FOR YOUR FINANCIAL SUPPORT TO HELP PAY THE BILLS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


